
Astwood and Hardmead Neighbourhood Plan, Reg 16 consultation responses 
 
Doug and Sue Smith 

 
We wish it to known that we strongly agree to the Neighbourhood Plan being 
adopted. Also, we strongly object to any planning proposals within the villages of 
Astwood and Hardmead, other than those supported and agreed by the residents 
of the villages as set out in the Neighbourhood Plan. 

 


